
HENDERSON NORTH SCHOOL
Newsletter Monday 6 March 2023

Dear Whānau
It is likely that the school will be closed on Thursday 16 March 
as there will be a teachers strike!  We will keep you updated.

Senior Swimming Sports 
Rooms 1,2,3,4,6,7

Wednesday 8 March 11.00am - 12.30pm

‘Breakfast Club’
Every morning in the school hall from 8.15am

Come and join us!

Census New Zealand - www.census.govt.nz
Please remember to fill in your census forms.  

You can complete this online.  

- PARKING -
 Please do not park at the entrance of the 

school this needs to be kept clear at all time.

‘Updating School Record’
 - forms please check your details on these 

& return to school.
As soon as possible

Irene Ogden - Principal

Bosley on Field Duty!  

Bosley attends school in room 4 
on a Tuesday and Thursday.  
Bosley is a trained mobility dog.  
He loves spending time at school 
being pampered by the children 
in room 4, and going on duty with 
Mrs Gill on the field.


http://www.census.govt.nz


With Algebra the focus this term, Room 14  enjoyed creating different patterns.




On Friday the Junior school came together to share their successes.  
Here are our tamariki who have been displaying great care,  focus and 
friendliness as Henderson  North pupils. Congratulations to all these hard 
working tamariki.




On Friday we took 60 children to Long Bay Beach and Drowning 
Prevention New Zealand.  We had a great day and learnt so much. 




Senior Assembly - ‘Being Friendly’ Certificates

Rooms 1 & 2 won the attendance trophy.




Three reasons why reading with children is important


1. Reading is fun! In books you are able to go places and have 
adventures that are impossible in real life. Your child will love going 
on imaginative adventures with you! What’s more they will remember 
it all their lives!


2. Reading helps children understand other people and the world we 
live in. It also helps them learn more and more words, and practice 
listening and speaking skills.


3. Reading gives children the tools they need to succeed - no matter 
what their dream job is, reading is a key element to achieving their 
goals.


Give it a go! A little time, practice and fun will make a big difference! If 
you want more information on reading to children, feel free to stop in to 
the school library - we are happy to help!




We have slots available for two individuals aged 5/6 (YR1/YR2) 
to join our junior touch team the Norwest Gurus.

This takes place on Wednesdays after school 4.00pm at Moire 
Park, Massey.All we ask is you are committed to travelling.


This is a great learning experience for your child to learn the 
game, socialise and to have fun. The only gear your child 
needs is comfortable shoes/boots (must be moulded boots not 
steel) and comfortable clothes for running in.


For more information please contact me 

Tamati 0225708933


Thank you

Coach Tamati Pahi-Rakiraki


Norwest Gurus Touch 






